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Timothy Clark

From: Phil Byrd <alaska.phil@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 11:40 AM
To: Timothy Clark; asstfinance@lakeandpen.com
Subject: HB267

Tim, 
 
My name is David Byrd my wife and I own Arctic North Guides and Ugashik Lake Lodge.  We are in support of this bill as I 
believe that it levels the playing field for everyone.  I would like to stress the importance of keeping these records 
confidential, the locations in which we operate have taken large amounts of resources to find and I would hate to see 
them over used. 
 
If you have any question please feel free to contact me 
 
 
--  
 Phil Byrd 
907-469-0581 
Arctic North Guides 


